
July 28, 2025 

Sunday, August 3, 2025 

NORWOOD baptist church The Journey 

We have a 

couple of    

ministry       

opportunities 

for West      

Haven           

Elementary.  

First, we need an NBC                  

representative to be at West      

Haven on Tuesday, August 5 from 

4-6 pm for a Meet The Teacher 

event. Second, we need a liaison 

with the school to help facilitate 

ministry opportunities.  Please 

contact Darla at 865-387-3774 if 

you can volunteer for either         

of these.  

First Saturday Men’s Breakfast 

will be August 2 at 7:00am in 

the Fellowship Hall. 

The next Elders’ Meeting   

will be Saturday, August 2,   

at 8:30am. 



We are a Gospel-Centered community 
who loves God and others by:             

*Worshipping Him,             
*Proclaiming His Word,             

*Sharing His Gospel,                       
*Equipping His People 

Social Media Addresses: 

norwoodbaptist.church Norwood Baptist Church             norwood_bc 

July 27, 2025 

  CONTRIBUTIONS 

Weekly Needs :                                   $4,303 

This Week Giving:              $5,419 

Actual YTD Expenses:                   $141,281 

Actual YTD Giving:                 $134,833 

YTD Difference:                              ($6,449) 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Equipping Classes:  41   

Worship Service:             55 

ETC:               10 

Online:                4 

Our Missionary spotlight for July is 
Leslie Wall. She is a missionary with 

Children’s Bible Ministries in         
Townsend Tennessee.   

Sunday, August 3:                          
1st Hour:  Kevin Lum       

2nd Hour:  Kevin Lum                
& Jacob Cintron 

The next meeting will be    

Monday, August 11, at 7:00pm. 

The Bed Baby through 3 Years Old 

Equipping Hour Class is in need of 

one permanent teacher.  If you 

would be willing to volunteer, 

please contact Susan Petty          

at 865-384-2395. 



We have the opportunity to help a young unchurched couple 

who are expecting a baby girl in February with various baby 

items. There is no set list of items needed but if you feel led to  

provide any items, you can place them on the designated table 

near the Book Nook.  Any items donated will be greatly              

appreciated and will be a ministry to this young couple.  

NBC would like to welcome: 

Sharon Samantha Shell 

Leilah Weems-Collins 

We have been given the opportunity to 
help provide funds for the continuation 

of Grace Maples’ education. She will 
begin her Senior year at Boyce College in 
just a few weeks studying to be a Biblical 
Counselor.  She had been praying about 

a Biblical Counseling scholarship for     
almost a year but it was not awarded to 
her.  Other scholarships from her school 
are not available because her family isn’t 

with the SBC’s International Mission 
Board. She has a very high GPA and she 
has worked to pay for her schooling on 
her own so far (with the addition of a 

few gifts from others.)  If you feel led to 
help, we will be collecting a special  

offering for Grace through August 31.  
You can mark ‘Grace’ on your check or         

envelope or you can give to            
‘Project Grace’ on Realm.  


